
CWC Celebration Story – Duke of Edinburgh Awards: Antonio was invited to Buckingham Palace!!!   

Much to our delight, our amazing Duke of Edinburgh Leader, Antonio Alarcon, was invited to attend a special garden party at Buckingham Palace in May in recognition of his 

outstanding efforts and engagement of CWC students in the D of E award scheme. We are so pleased his hard work and dedication was recognised in such a substantial 

way. We are very proud that we have the privilege of him working here at CWC - he had an amazing day!  

 



 


